Sagebrush Quit Guid

next meeting: Mon. March 13

Workshop: Sandy M. - We had an awesome day at our *Quilt till You Wilt* on February 18 at the Japanese Cultural Center. Thanks to Linda K for teaching 11 students the Meshwork or Weaving class. We are looking forward to seeing the projects that are going to be made. We had 18 ladies for the day or part of it, enjoying doing mystery quilt steps or many other projects! We also had 3 visitors come to see us!





Mark your calendar for April 8 for our last QTYW of the year and get working on those quilts for our quilt show!!!

Committee Projects: Jeri B.

A reminder that red/white 9-patch surround blocks are requested (same pattern as the blue blocks we made before Christmas). We will use them to make a couple of red/white quilts to celebrate Canada's 150th birthday. Kits also available to make a quilt top if you're interested.

